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Minutes NGC EC Meeting 

05 May 2021 

 

Summary of EC meeting, 05 May 2021, held @ the Centers + via Skype. All EC members participating.  

On the agenda itself: 

Intro. 

The President updated on the push for more NGC EC Members. Till now, only negative replies 

received. Will keep reaching out.  Most critical is the Captains position. 

The NGC Flyer has been updated. Will be uploaded onto the Bulletin Board at the NATO HQ. Reach 

out to the delegations to take place. Flyers will be distributed at the next NGC event at the national. 

As we look towards transition at the Captains position, a “one-pager” or brief SOP for Captains 

duties/chores should be summarized.  

Discussion on AGM 2021 

In light of the long line of postponements, the President will announce the AGM to take place on 02 

June 2021, either at the L’Ascoli Restaurant, Hector Henneaulaan 136, 1930 Zaventem, as previous 

planned, or virtually. No more postponements.  The President took on himself to upload the news 

about the AGM postponement on our website. 

Membership and Economical status 

The EC discussed the perspectives of raising the annual membership fees. It was decided that the 

consideration would be mentioned at the AGM, but no suggestion for an increase in membership fee 

will be tabled. 

Captain’s Corner. 

Handicap Tracking in the NGC was discussed. It was agreed to announce of the intention to use 

FringeGolfers as our local HCP-tracker for NGC members during the AGM. Provided the feedback, we 

would invite members to join FringeGolfers after the AGM.  

In light of the COVID-19 restriction in force, the EC discussed the France Away planning for this 

summer. It was decided to ask Robert to be “our sponsor” for the organization of a 2 or 3-day event. 

The Treasurer would maintain contact to Robert on the issue.   

Property manager. 

Following the new and updated trophies, it was discussed how to handle the retired trophies. It was 

considered to pay respect to previous members of the NGC, who have made an extraordinary 

contribution to the Golf Club. The Treasurer took on him to reach out for an informal inquiry (Tim 

Waugh, 10 yrs of Presidency).  Following this, remaining trophies would be donated to previous 

winners, in casu Darryl Rupp; Jeff DaRin and Katrin Wien for the Captains -, Club - and Ladies 

Champions respectively. 
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On new trophies, it was decided to buy new for CAT 1, - 2 and -3 winners. The old Putting Champion 

Trophy will remain for the time being. 

AOB  

Nil. 

Next NGC EC meeting  

WED 14 JUL 2021. @ The Froh’s, Strombeek-Bever.  

WED 09 SEP 2021 @ The Nielsens, Wezembeek-Oppem. 

  

Sign. 

Max A.L.T. Nielsen 

NGC President 


